On December 8, 2020, the Government of Alberta announced new province-wide
mandatory measures for businesses and social gatherings. These restrictions will
be in place for a minimum of four weeks:

All indoor and outdoor social gatherings — public and private are prohibited.
o Mandatory indoor public masking requirement is now extended province wide.

e Restrictions and closures for businesses and places of worship take effect
starting, December 13, 2020.

e Mandatory work from home measures are effective, December 13, 2020,
unless the employer determines that work requires a physical presence for
operational effectiveness.

The Town of Lamont Administration Office will be closed to public access
effective December 13, 2020 until further notice. Access will be granted by
appointment only or by phone. All Town departments remain operational and
they are available to assist residents using alternate measures.

Contact Information:

Phone: 780-895-2010
Email: general@lamont.ca




